CE 473 – Design III

Tackle Engineering


Memo


To: Dr. Art Kney

Date: March 4, 2002

Subject: Comments from Alpha Borrow meeting on Thursday, February 28, 2002


Details:

Random comments made:

· Building floor plan was well explained.

· Visuals were somewhat confusing.  There were too many colors and lines.  Maps were not clear.  They were tough to read and follow.

· Good thought put into funding.

· Handouts were very hard to follow.

· No bike path is needed, though a small track might be good.

· Less parking is needed.

· Do not agree with the removal of the pool.

· Good floor layout.

· Speaker transitions were a little uneven.

· The recreational facility would be better with bleachers in the basketball/multi-use room.

· Concern of expense.

· Where would you store tables and the such for spaghetti dinners?

General Consensus:


A lot of comments were made concerning the pool.  They felt that we did not listen to their concerns during the first meeting.  We “did not consider community wants and needs adequately”.  Many people also thought the amphitheater is unnecessary and we should cut it out of our design.  One person commented that it would be a much-added cost to the facility.  There were comments about the safety of the streets around Alpha borough and how people can use them to ride their bikes on rather than a path through the park.


After our presentation, we were asked about the bike paths and how we would deter children riding their bikes from hitting people walking along the paths.  In response we said that maybe a divider could go up, a line could be painted down the middle, or we could make two separate paths: one for biking and one for walking/jogging.  Lastly, we were asked about the location of our building.  We told the person that we wanted to build it in front of the playground because it was a level piece of land and it was in close proximity to the parking lot.  He was concerned because his house is directly across from that location.  We assured him that we would try our hardest to make it blend in with the residential neighborhood and we would try to incorporate plenty of trees and shrubs as a buffer from the road.

